
Your 2024�æ 25 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) has been flagged for “Unusual Enrollment History” by the  
U. S. Department of Education because you received Federal Pell Grant funds at multiple education institutions during the 
review period  2020-2021, 2021-2022, 2022-2023 and  2023-2024. This flag requires IRSC to review your enrollment 
history and determine your eligibility to receive federal student aid. In the process of reviewing  your enrollment history,  
IRSC will check the National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) to obtain a complete history: the name of institutions you  
have attended, and the dates of attendance. Please visit and click on “financial aid news” for more details regarding  
Unusual Enrollment History flags. 

Please complete the steps below. Your application for financial aid will not be considered until you submit this completed 
form and required documentation. You  will be notified via e�æmail of our decision within 30 days of completing these   
requirements.  


